

## SILENT AUCTION BAKED GOODS ARTS & CRAFTS

## **VENDORS**

Bowl cozies, Color Street Nails, Norwex products, Jewelry, Hand made leather items, Tupperware, Pampered Chef, Crocheted items, Hand made soaps & Jams, Western author, Honey

These are only some of the items that will be available to purchase

JOIN US FOR SOME CHRISTMAS SHOPPING ALL ARE WELCOME!

## ST. HENRY CATHOLIC CHURCH



16097 US Hwy 68E, Hardin, KY 42048 270-474-8058 fax: 270-474-9867 stchrch@bellsouth.net Rev. Gregory G. Trawick, Pastor

August 15, 2024

Dear Local Business Owner,

The time is coming for St. Henry's annual Christmas Bazaar. This year it will be held on November 16th, 2024. The bazaar is a major fundraiser for our small church. Our parish consists primarily of elderly retired people. Although we do get some tourists during the summer months, we still need financial assistance to provide religious services and to maintain the building and grounds throughout the year.

Ounce again we are asking for your help. Our bazaar will include local ARTS & CRAFTS VENDORS, a BAKE SALE, & a SILENT AUCTION of donated items. This is where you can help. We would greatly appreciate it if your business would be willing to donate an item or gift certificate to the silent auction. Direct Monetary donations to St. Henry Church are also appreciated. Last year's bazaar was a success because of the donations we received from businesses such as yours as well as those from individuals.

We are reaching out early as we are in the planning stage and want to give you time to consider this request. We'd love any help you can give us. If you have any questions, feel free to contact one of us. You may also call the parish office. THANK YOU in advance for your generosity. May God bless you.

Sincerely,

Janet Seego, Co-chair 630-253-0681

Mary Alice Kowalczyk, Co-chair 270-354-8846

## ST. HENRY CATHOLIC CHURCH



16097 US Hwy 68E, Hardin, KY 42048 270-474-8058 fax: 270-474-9867 stchrch@bellsouth.net Rev. Gregory G. Trawick, Pastor

Dear Local Business Owner,

On behalf of St. Henry Church, we want to THANK YOU for your contribution of :

It will be included in the SILENT AUCTION to be held at our Christmas Bazaar on November 16th, 2024. We will acknowledge your business and donation at the bazaar. We appreciate your generosity. May God bless you.

Received from:\_\_\_\_\_\_

Date:\_\_\_\_\_

Sincerely,

Janet Seego, Co-chair 630-253-0681

Mary Alice Kowalczyk, Co-chari 270-354-8846